
 
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Sammamish Plateau Water PFAS Treatment Plant, Sammamish, WA, 
King County, WA08, 98075 for the fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the public entity Sammamish Plateau Water and Sewer 
District, located at 1510 228th Avenue SE Sammamish, WA 98075.  
 
This project will allow the Sammamish Plateau Water and Sewer District to construct a water treatment 
plant to remove PFAS from its wells to allow its customers to have safe drinking water. Current PFAS 
levels exceed a Washington State Department of Health standard proposed for implementation in 2021 
which would require the District to treat its water to remove PFAS and/or issue health advisory notices to 
its customers. In 2016, PFAS was detected in three of Sammamish Plateau Water’s (District) primary 
groundwater production wells (wells 7, 8, & 9) located in the Lower Issaquah Valley. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

M 

Member of Congress 


